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October 23, 2000

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Request for Authority for Pro Forma Assignment of BUS-1 Cable Landing License from
TeleBermuda International, LLC to Elbac Cable Corporation.

FCC File Nos. ITC-T/C-20000328-00186; SCL-T/C-20000328-00010;
SCL-95-009; and SCL-TC-19990210-00003.

Dear Ms. Salas:

At the request of the International Bureau staff, the following is a description of each of the above FCC file
numbers:

FCC File No. Description Grant Date

ITC-T/C-20000328-00186 Application for consent to transfer control of TeleBermuda International June 19, 2000
Limited from GlobeNet Communications Group Limited to 360networks inc. | (DA 00-1348)
(section 214 authorization)'

SCL-T/C-20000328-00010 Application for consent to transfer control of Atlantica USA, LLC, June 19, 2000
TeleBermuda International Limited, and TeleBermuda International, LLC (DA 00-1348)
from GlobeNet Communications Group Limited to 360networks inc. (cable
landing licenses: Atlantica-1, BUS-1, TAT-14)

SCL-95-009 Application of TeleBermuda International, LLC for a License to Land and Dec. 6, 1996
Operate in the U.S. a Private Fiber Optic Submarine Cable System Extending | (DA 96-2035)
Between the U.S. and Bermuda (BUS-1)

! This file number is not affected by the assignment of the BUS-1 cable landing license. The Section 214
authorization held by TeleBermuda International Limited is not being assigned to Elbac Cable Corporation.
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SCL-T/C-19990210-00003

TeleBermuda International, LLC Application for Consent to Transfer of
Control of TeleBermuda International, LLC to TeleBermuda International
Limited

Oct. 29, 1999
(DA 99-2381)

Should you have any questions concerning the above description, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at (202) 429-4730.

Sincerely,

Sepheed |

Sophie J. Keefer

ce: George Li
Susan O’Connell
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